To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Fan and | currently own Wingra St. | have owned this home for 7 years. The home
is now in disrepair and need significant fixing in order to be brought to an acceptable standard of
living.

We have been aware of the repairs needed for a few years but now they have begun to equal
too much. So much so that it it is now in our best interest to rebuild. We want to rebuild right
here on Wingra St because it holds so much for our family. We would be rebuilding a single
family home in place of the current two unit. We hope to be able to make this our forever home.

We are excited to move forward with our builder Acker Builders, Inc. They have designed a
home that fits with the aesthetics of the neighborhood and fit the feel. We want to build a home
that you would be proud to have in the neighborhood.

We are planning to break ground in March and be into the home by November. Work will be
done on the home Monday - Friday, 7:30am - 5:00pm with the occasional day beginning at
7:00am.

We will have a recycling plan in place that will recycle as much material as possible from the old
home to the recycling center. Habitat for Humanity will also come through the home and collect

whatever items they deem acceptable for their use.

We would like to make this home a home that is a safe place to live and a home that meets our
needs.

Thank you for your help in moving forward.

Sincerely,
Fan Jiang



